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August 22, 2013

(NAME & ADDRESS)

SAFETY NOTICE

U. S. Safety has determined that two (2) production lots of 91030 Blaze 3.0 IR
frames have a small percentage of frames that do not meet the requirements of
ANSI Z87.1-2010 and CSA Z94.3-2007. Our records show that you purchased
some 91030 after 4/27/12, the date that would have been relevant for these two
lots. Photos showing the shipper labels displaying the lot numbers 77469 and
77667 are attached (shown as PO: 77469 and PO: 77667). These are the two lot
numbers in question. If you have either of these two lot numbers, remove them
from your stock and call Vickie Moore for an RGA number referencing this Safety
Notice. U.S. Safety will replace the returned quantity at no charge or credit the
return, whichever you prefer. Please notify your customers if possible for their
return of product as well. If you are unable to identify the lot numbers but the
shipper label, we will still accept the return.

Please write “SAFETY NOTICE” on the returned goods and enclose a copy of this
notice with the goods.

Our records indicate that you purchased the following:

Qty XXX, Invoice date xx/yy/zz

Please call Vickie Moore (913-599-5555 X296) or Marc Cooper (913-599-5555
X254) or email vmoore@ussafety.com or mcooper@ussafety.com to confirm the
receipt of this notice.

We sincerely apologize for any inconvenience this may cause.
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Thank you.

Marc Cooper

US Safety
VP Operations


